
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Lindsey Copeland'LCopeland@nasuad.org

Date: 10/7/2013 4:41:31 PM
Subject: RE: Reminder! Urgent Request: Shutdown Impact

Lindsey,

The lapse in federal funding has not impacted us in SC at the moment. We are using FY13 funding at this time. 
The impact for the coming weeks would be minimal. In SC, we can spend federal dollars we don't have.
The home delivered meal program will not be impacted.

My big concern for the future is the debt limit ceiling. There is no work around for this.

Thanks.

Tony Kester
South Carolina

From: Lindsey Copeland [mailto:LCopeland@nasuad.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 3:17 PM 
To: Lindsey Copeland
Subject: Reminder! Urgent Request: Shutdown Impact

Dear Members:

Many thanks to those of you who have already responded to the inquiry below, and a friendly reminder that we
would greatly appreciate hearing from all states today, Monday, October 7.

Again, we apologize for the short turn around, but ask that you take a few minutes to reply to this email and let us 
know:

• How the lapse in federal funding is currently impacting OAA programs in your state;
• What impacts you anticipate in the coming weeks if the shutdown continues, both administrative and
programmatic; and
• What impacts you currently see and/or anticipate with respect to the home delivered nutrition program?

Thank you!
Lindsey

From: Lindsey Copeland
Sent: Friday, October 04, 2013 6:07 PM
To: Lindsey Copeland (LCopeland@nasuad.org) 
Subject: Urgent Request: Shutdown Impact

***All Members Blind cc'd***

Dear Members:
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As the federal government shutdown continues, NASUAD is beginning to receive requests for information about how 
the lapse in federal FY14 funding is impacting state agencies on aging and disabilities, the programs you administer, 
and the populations you serve. In particular, the White House Office of Management and Budget (OMB) contacted us 
earlier today with an URGENT request for information regarding the effects of the lapse in appropriations on the OAA 
nutrition programs, specifically home delivered meals.

This is a very time sensitive request, as OMB has asked that we gather this information by close of business on
Monday, October 7 . We apologize for the short turn around, but ask that you take a few minutes to respond to this 
email and let us know:

• How the lapse in federal funding is currently impacting OAA programs in your state;
• What impacts you anticipate in the coming weeks if the shutdown continues, both administrative and
programmatic; and
• What impacts you currently see and/or anticipate with respect to the home delivered nutrition program?

Thank you, and please let us know if you have any questions. We greatly appreciate your prompt response! 

Lindsey Copeland
Director of Policy and Legislative Affairs
National Association of States United
for Aging and Disabilities (NASUAD)
1201 15th Street NW, Suite 350
Washington, DC 20005
P: 202.898.2578
F: 202.898.2583
E: lcopeland@nasuad.org
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